
 

 

 

Leach Highway Welshpool Road Interchange 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
June 2021 

What is happening? 
Early works, including earthworks, are underway as 
construction activities commence. We are also 
conducting compaction trials to optimise our use of 
equipment adjacent to properties. 

How will you be affected? 
You may notice additional heavy vehicle traffic while 
we transport fill associated with the new bridge. 

There will also be traffic changes including speed 
reductions, lane closures on Welshpool Road and lane 
narrowing on Leach Highway. 

After hours work scheduled for June 
Out of hours activities will occur on Leach Highway and 
Welshpool Road, between Orrong Road and Albany 
Highway, including:  

 Kerb removal  
 New road line markings 
 Temporary road barrier installation and 

pavement works 
 Vegetation clearing  

 Service relocations 

Night works involve small crews with vehicles, mostly 
on the road verge. While impacts should be minimal, 
the following may be experienced: 

 Out of hours works between 7pm and 7am  
 Traffic management, when required 

What mitigation measures will be in place? 
Comprehensive management plans are in place for 
dust, noise, and vibration monitoring.  

How do I find out more about the project? 
To stay up to date with the project, you can subscribe 
to email notifications via our project webpage at 
www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/Leach-hwy-welshpool-rd.    

Advanced notifications of traffic changes and ongoing 
information about potential impacts and project status 
will be shared with subscribers.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please email 
enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au or call 138 138. For 
more information, visit www.mainroads.wa.gov.au. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How works may affect you 


